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I wish to express my concern on abortion,no person has the right to kill an unborn
 child,That child should have the right to live.If the mother who would give birth to the
 child decides that she does not want there are many women out there who would be
 willing to gladly give that precious child a home & loads of love. Our son & daughter in
 law had to wait 25 yrs before they were able to have a child, they would weep when they
 heard of another child being murdered when the mother aborted.
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